
Further instructions for the parents of pupils in the Year 1 class 

We will re-open the school for Year 1 pupils from Monday 1st June, 2020, 

however, attendance is voluntary. We know there will be many parents who feel 

that it is unsafe to send their child back to school and we totally understand 

and respect their decision. In order to help us organise our provision, please 

complete the section below and return it to me on Seesaw or e-mail: 

admin@hipswell.n-yorks.sch.uk by 10am on Friday 22nd May, 2020. 

The Year 1 children who return to school will be organised into two groups with 

a maximum number of 15 pupils per group.  

Group A will remain in their normal classroom and outdoor learning area.  

The following staff will take responsibility for this group: Mrs Walker,       

Mrs Waller and Mrs King 

Group B will remain in the re-organised Year 3 classroom. 

The following staff will take responsibility for this group: Mrs Gallagher,    

Miss Gardner and Mrs Powell 

During the school day, the groups will have no contact with other children. Start 

times, break times, lunch times and home times have been staggered to avoid 

interaction between pupils and adults.  

The school day will start at 9:15am. Please meet the member of staff at the 

school gate by the playground. 

The school day will finish at 2:45pm. Please wait for staff at the school gate 

by the playground. 

Thank you for your continued support with these arrangements. 

Mrs Flouri and Mr Sykes 
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Please complete and return this information by 10 am on Friday 22nd May, 

2020 to the class teacher on Seesaw or by e-mail:  

admin@hipswell.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Name of child: 

I will be sending my child back to 

school  1st June 

Yes No Don’t Know 

My child will require a packed lunch 

provided by school. 

Yes No  

Any comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Parent: 
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